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‘Learning that lasts a lifetime:

A busy second week and the Christmas holidays seem a distant memory already.
Rainbows children got themselves immersed in their new Fairy Tales topic, which was
great fun. See below for more!
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A number of children, | am sure, will have been lucky enough to have
got iPads, smartphones or the like for Christmas. These are great fun
and really useful but present risks too. We have recently been alerted
to some children accessing apps that are aimed at teenagers. All
pupils in KS2 were issued with a letter providing advice. If you did not
get one, a copy is on the school website—on the Useful Information
section, under the Parents tab.

Our Family Learning sessions have started, which are proving to be
really useful for all who are attending. If you’d like to find out more, or
have any suggestions for further topics, please speak to Mrs Parry or
Mrs Greenaway via the school office.

Have a great weekend! Mrs Carmichael As promised, some photos of
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Science & engineering week—12th—16th
March
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children about their jobs during science
week. This would involve a talk to the
children about the kinds of things you do
in your job and answering their
questions. If this is something you would
be interested in, please contact Mrs Lowe
via the school office.
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KS1 Family Learning started this week.
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